
 

This week the children have; 

 Enjoyed a Paperless Day writing text messages to Macbeth 

 Creating a ‘dialogue toolkit’ to support our writing 

 Controlling the height and distance of the ball in Tri-Golf using the ‘chipper’ effectively to avoid 

the ‘bunkers’ and ‘water hazard’. 

Converting kg, km, mg, mm 

Next week we shall be; 

 Enjoying Sports Week (activities include the Long Distance Event, Daily Mile, Bike and Scooter Day and Sports 

Day) 

 Finalising details for our Enterprise project 
 

 

Year 6 Residential 

A quick reminder that the Year 6 residential meeting will be held on Friday 6th July from 1.00pm in Year 5 (this is 

directly after the family picnic at Sports Day). We hope to see all of you there.  

 

Term 6 Book Look 

Just a reminder that Book Look for Term 6 will take place directly after the Residential Meeting on Friday 6th July.  

 

Paperless Day 

Thank you to those of you who supplied teaspoons and potato peelers for our Soap Bar Sculptures. The class really 

enjoyed the activity and the finished products are fantastic! 

 

Sports Week 

We will be celebrating Sports Week from Monday 2nd July. Our first activity is the Long Distance Event so please 

remember to collect some sponsorship for this event. We will be completing a Daily Mile as the start to the day on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Thursday also sees a whole school Bike and Scooter Day event where the children 

will have the opportunity to enjoy riding their bikes or scooters during the school day.  

In order that the children have the chance to participate in all of the planned events, please ensure they have their full 

PE kit in school all week.  
 

Homework 

Thank you to those children who completed the homework task researching the life of Barbara Hepworth. There were 

some fantastic pieces handed in and hopefully it added to the enjoyment of our soap sculpting afternoon.  

This week the class have been set activities on Spag.com and ActiveLearn. All of the activities are intended to support 

and consolidate the knowledge gained from lessons this week.  Spag.com covers the rules of punctuating direct speech 

and ActiveLearn requires understanding of how to convert units of measure. Both pieces of homework should be 

completed by Friday 13th July. This is an extended deadline to reflect the Sports Week focus next week.  

 

Spellings 

Next week we will be testing those spellings listed as ‘TERM 6: To be tested 06.07.18’ on the spelling sheets. These 

sheets are available in the Class section of the website. These spellings will be tested in school on Friday 6th July. 
 

Times tables 

Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times tables. 

Times Tables will be tested on Thursday 5th July. 
 

If obtaining access to the internet is a problem the children are welcome to complete their homework at school – we 

would ask them to check with an adult when the most convenient time would be to use the IT suite.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, fingers crossed that the good weather holds for Sports Week! 

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


